November 16, 2004

Ms. Carole McGuane

FSH Communications, LLC

1600 7th Avenue, Room 2605

Seattle, WA  98191

Re:
FSH Communications, LLC

Docket UT-041945

Dear Ms. McGuane:

On November 1, 2004, FSH Communications, LLC filed with the Commission, in docket UT-041945, a request for exemption from certain provisions of WAC 480-120-263.

On November 16, 2004, the Commission received a letter requesting withdrawal of this petition. The Commission finds it in the public interest to permit the withdrawal of the petition filing, without prejudice to the Company's right to refile the petition, and closes the above-captioned and docketed matter.

Sincerely,

Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

